
From: U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services [mailto:uscis@public.govdelivery.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 23, 2014 2:29 PM 
To:  
Subject: USCIS Idea Community: Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) Renewal Process 
 

Dear Stakeholder, 
  
On December 18, 2014, U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) hosted a stakeholder teleconference 
regarding deferred action for childhood arrivals (DACA). 
  
During this engagement, USCIS officials shared information about the DACA renewal process and the extended 
DACA validity period, and answered questions on this topic. 
  
You can now use the USCIS Idea Community to submit any additional comments or questions, provide feedback, 
and continue the discussion from this engagement. This idea campaign will be open from Tuesday, December 
23 through Monday, December 29, 2014. 
  
Thanks for your participation! 
  
USCIS Public Engagement Division 

 
  
Please do not reply to this message. Contact us at Public.Engagement@uscis.dhs.gov or USCIS-
IGAOutreach@uscis.dhs.gov with any questions.  
  
To learn more about the Public Engagement Division, visit us online at uscis.gov/outreach. 

  

 
To update your RSVP, modify your password or email address, or to unsubscribe at any time, visit your 
Subscriber Preferences Page. 
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